Attachment 1



Chair of the Board

SARENA KOSCHITZKY Vice-Chair of the Board

ADAM MINSKY President & CEO

March 5, 2025

To the City of Vaughan,

On behalf of the UJA Federation's Vaughan Jewish Community Campus, we wish to express our support to rename the Wood Valley Park to the "Honey and Barry Memorial Park".

Honey and Barry Sherman were visionary leaders whose contributions to the community stand as a lasting legacy to their incredible lives. The Honey and Barry Memorial Arena, which stands only feet away from the Wood Valley Park, is set to become a mecca of hockey within the Vaughan community when it opens this summer. We could not think of a better way to honour the lives of Honey and Barry Sherman, than to name the park in their honour-as it will forever be a part of the community.

We would be grateful and humbled, if the City of Vaughan would honour Honey and Barry's legacy by renaming the park, and we look forward to celebrating with the community this summer when the arena opens.

Sincere regards,

Eric Miller

Chief Financial Officer